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Mai Vang

From: Jason Overs <oversjason@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 12:41 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: 950 Arkwright St.Overs Ltr.11-9-23
Attachments: 20231115_080846.jpg

Hello All,  
I know today is the day to voice my concerns. Unfortunately both of my boys were diagnosed with strep throat today. I 
was negative. Since I'm their only parent that cares for them I will be unable to attend. We basically have the unit down 
to 7 people. 2-3 more will be leaving by December. Can we please have an extension until December 1st? You can send 
Daryl by on November 21st as ordered to see the progress. 2 of our guest are out of town working and won't be back 
until the 30th of November. The beds in the living room and dining will all be removed. Since the orders were only for 
the 2nd floor that's all we addressed. We have a total of 6 beds. 4 on the 2nd floor and 2 on the 3rd floor. I hope the 
Council can find it in their hearts & souls to realize we are helping people that would otherwise be forced to live in their 
cars, or God forbid be forced to pitch a tent like these people across from McDonald's on 7th. Please give us until 
December 1st to be in full compliance. We will be 80% complied by November 21st. 

Jason Overs 
213-442-0539 
 
On Mon, Nov 13, 2023, 10:17 AM *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

You have 2 minutes. 

  

Mai 

  

From: Jason Overs <oversjason@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 7:18 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: joecollins@housinghubmn.com; Chute, Daryl (CI-StPaul) <Daryl.Chute@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; akedmunds@gmail.com; 
Adrian Neis <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; James Perucca <james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff 
<leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 950 Arkwright St.Overs Ltr.11-9-23 

  

Hello All,  

Can I please know how much time I'll have to speak? I want to keep my speech within the time limits given. Thank you.  

Jason Overs 
213-442-0539 
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On Thu, Nov 9, 2023, 3:18 PM *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.    

  

Mr. Overs, per our conversation earlier today, I will send a copy of the minutes from Tuesday’s hearing when they are 
complete, end of day Monday at the latest.  

  

Thank you, 

Joanna 
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